
 

 
"Congratulations to our Grade 8 scientists for completing their Year End Investigations at the  

3rd Annual Rockridge Science Fair! We were delighted to welcome family members that were able to attend, as 
well as, classes from Gleneagles and Caulfeild. Your curiosity and creativity helped you explore and answer big 

questions about the world around you! ~ Never stop asking, testing, and discovering!" 
 



 

 
Rockridge’s Alexander T (far right) and his team won the "Build Award" at the recent  

World Robotic Championships in Dallas. 
 

 
Teachers have been submitting photos to our ROPAC to share how their PAC Wish List funds have supported 
student learning this year.  This is an example from Ms. Donald sharing students in Photography 11/12 and 

Photography club enjoying the cameras and printer that the ROPAC funds so generously donated to our 
programs.  Look for more photos and information over the next month of how the Rockridge PAC has made a 

difference once again for our staff and students this year. 
 



 

 

 
The Rockridge Golf Team continued their march to Provincials with a qualifying result at the Vancouver Sea to 
Sky Golf Championships.  Led by Roman (77), Ryland (79) and Charlie (79) they finished in a tie for 2nd overall 

in a strong field which included the defending Provincial Champions. 
Pictured above; Matteo C., Charlie B. & Roman M. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 

Mark your calendars for the ROPAC AGM on June 4th. Highlights include:  

 
●​ Annual reports from the Chair and Treasurer 
●​ Principal Kolkea’s update 
●​ Proposed ROPAC Constitution & Bylaws amendments 
●​ Election of the 2025/26 ROPAC Executive Team. 



 



 

 


